
 

 
 

Firstly, a welcome from me as the new headteacher. It has been a great week where I have been able 
to finally meet all of the pupils in assembly and around school, and can say just how fantastic they have 
been. All the children have returned full of energy and positivity. They are all into their routines and 
expressing manners and excellent behaviour. 
 
Nursery and Reception pupils are doing really well,  
learning the new routines. You can continue to support them by: 
- Reassuring your child that you will be back to collect them  
- Talking about their day 
- Looking at the blog together and praising them 
 
In the next few weeks, you will have the chance to meet your  
child’s teacher for a 1:1 meeting. They will share how your  
children have settled and what they are doing well/need more  
help with. 

-  
The week beginning 25th September, the Reception children will be walking into school without any 
parents. There will be many staff around to support. Please do not worry, they thrive with us 
encouraging and them being independent. 
 
A few reminders: 
 
- FOOD- all school meals are VEGETARIAN. If you think your child is eligible for a free school meal, 

please contact the school. 
- Our school website is full of information – please continue visit the parent and blog pages. 
- School Trips are expensive, that is why we are capping them at £30 for the year if you pay in the 

next few weeks. Year 2, Year 3 trips are coming up, and these trips will cost more if you pay as you 
go.  

- The school website has a calendar section on it. Please look at it for visits and clubs. All clubs finish 
by 4 pm. If parents are late, we do have a late collection policy which we will refer to and use. 

- All parents will be expected to meet their child’s new teacher by October half term. We will discuss 
progress and how they are getting on as well as checking emergency number and addresses etc. 
You also have the chance to share anything you think we need to know. 

 
On page 2, you will find lots of photos of our amazing school. A big thank you to all the staff for making 
it such a wonderful place for your children to attend! 
 
I look forward to meeting many of you on the gate and around the site. Please do come and speak to 
me or any of the staff if you have any questions. 
 
Mr Andrews 
Headteacher 
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